
 
 

Greetings All ALR Directors and Secretaries,   April 14, 2025 

 

Hello, I hope this finds you well! Congratulations to the new officers at your Chapters, and we thank 

those who have served in your respective positions. Here are some reminders for our new year: 

 

American Legion Riders of Alaska’s Spring Convention General Membership meeting will be held 

April 23, 2025 at Palmer Alaska’s Post #15 at 6pm. The EBoard meeting will be held at 5:30pm.  If there 

is anything you would like add the agenda, please email to:  

 Secretary Deb Davis at svpuffin@gmail.com , or  

Director Bobby Dunno bobbyd2201@gmail.com . 

 

All new Chapter Data Forms need to be turned in to our Secretary ASAP (Bobby is late turning in 

Chapter 5’s).  The due date is April 15, 2025.  If you are the outgoing Director/Secretary please forward 

these emails to your new officers. You can find fillable forms on the website: alaskalegionriders.org  

 

All Chapters need to review their member rosters and verify every member is paid and current within 

their entities and Chapters for voting purposes. 

This determines the number of delegates allowed to vote.  All members who are interested in running for 

Department positions must bring a copy of their endorsement to the meeting. 

 

*PLEASE send in: 

~Chapter Data Forms with the New Slate of Officers for 2025. 

~The total number of delegates allowed for your Chapter. 

~A list of endorsements for any ALRA Department positions to  

Secretary Deb Davis  svpuffin@gmail.com 

 

I apologize for getting these letters out late but I have been dealing with health issues and I am still in 

recovery mode.  I appreciate your efforts to get this information to us prior to April 20, 2025 and hope 

everyone has a great convention, I am going to miss you all. 

 

For God and Country, 

 

Bobby Dunno 

Director of American Legion Riders 

Department of Alaska 

bobbyd2201@gmail.com 

(907)362-1862 
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